
Dear Parents,

We have some very exciting news to share with you! We have decided to join 
the Lillio family! With Lillio, you will receive updates about your child’s day, 
including pictures and videos, and a complete daily report at the end of the 
day.

In the next few days, you will receive an email from Lillio asking you to log in 
and join the program. Please take a minute to log into your account so that 
you can start receiving updates and make sure your child’s information is 
correct.

With Lillio you’ll be able to:

• Check in during the day with the Lillio parent app

• Receive updates throughout the day about your child’s activities

• Add crew members and customize their access so that other family 
members can be involved in your child’s day

• Send messages to your child’s classroom and comment on pictures of your 
child

• Record milestones in your child’s development!

We hope you are as excited as we are to take our center’s communication
to the next level!

In the meantime, you can find more information about Lillio at
www.lillio.com/users/parents

Remember, Lillio's Support Team is here if you have any questions about your 
account, email them at support@himama.com!

Welcome to the Lillio  family!


